
Gulf Coast Region, Houston, Texas 

  May,  2017 

The Antique Expression--May Mini 

See letter from AACA on back page. 
1. Come to our next meeting, on Monday, May 8, in Tracy Gee Center. 

2. See the back page to get more information on the split of the AACA 

Museum from the AACA. 

Make NOTE of these dates 

May 6-7       Keels & Wheels  
         Concours d’Elegance,  
         Seabrook 
May. 8         Regular meeting at Tracy 
                    Gee Center, 7:30 
May 27        Gateway Classic Cars:  
         Cars & Coffee, 9-noon,   
         71 Esplanade Blvd.      
May 29        Deadline for articles -  
         June issue of AE 
June 12       Regular meeting at Tracy 
                    Gee Center, 7:30 
June 26        Deadline for articles -  
         July issue of AE 

Refreshments 
 

MAY 
Dena Doerfler 
Diana Forbes 

 
JUNE 

Tahl Rozycki 
Albert Ramos 

Can’t tell you to 
save the date 
YET, but Diana 
and Dean Forbes 
are working to 
confirm the place 
and date. Earlier 
plans did not firm 
up. So, just come 
to the meetings, read  the newsletters 
and then make plans to attend. We 
are thinking of having the club furnish 
the meat and the members bringing 
potluck for other dishes. Stay tuned. 

 

From the President…… "Moving on Down the Road" 
 
Just a little something about the Tuesday funeral for Gulf Coast 
Region Charter Member Charlie Worthen.  
 
Before Charlie’s passing, there were 3 Charter Members still living, 
Charlie, Bill Wahlberg, and Barney Calvert.  Bill and wife Barbara 
were not able to make it to the funeral, but you can be sure that 
Charlie knew Bill and Barbara were there in spirit.  Charter member 
Barney Calvert and wife Louise were there as well as the wife of 
another Charter member, Don Adcock’s wife Sophie.  I can imag-
ine that Charlie and all the other Charter members we have lost, 
were planning a reunion tour with Charlie in the heavens above, 
just as they did many years ago when the Gulf Coast Region Club 
was in its infancy. 
 
Other Gulf Coast Region Members in attendance were Wayne 
Bartlett and brother James with their member wives Theresa and 
Eileen, as well as members Ferrell Moore, Ollin and Nell Willis, and 
Jim and Sandra Johnston.   

 
Although the loss of another 
GCR Charter member is 
sad, it is comforting to know 
that Charlie is in a happy 
place with all his  family 
waiting with open arms for 
his arrival, as well as all his 
Gulf Coast Region buddies 
to kick around the old      
stories we all know they 
could tell, and jump in the 
cars they all wished they 
had never sold to take off 
on a never-ending tour. 
 
Moving on Down the Road. 
Jim Johnston  

 

 



 

NOTE: The letter reprinted below was sent to club presidents. Jim wanted to share it with 
you as it further details the split, now complete break, between the Museum and AACA     
National.  The Museum has 6 months to completely change its name, stationery, website, 
advertising, etc., “to avoid future confusion regarding its relation to the Club.” 
 


